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January 8, 2022 

  

Dear SPF community, 

I hope everyone had the opportunity to step outside this weekend and enjoy the snow!  

We’re looking forward to returning to full day instruction on Monday, January 10th.  For those students 

who are quarantined or placed in isolation we will continue to provide remote learning access.  

If your student needs to participate temporarily in virtual instruction due to a personal COVID reason, 

you can complete the SPF Request for Synchronous Home Instruction.  Your request will be 

reviewed on Monday and you will be notified of the decision as soon as possible.   

At this time our region is at a very high positivity level producing a record high number of cases.  As our 

communities strive to push through this critical point, I implore each of us to do what we can to keep our 

whole community as safe as possible (e.g. masking, social distancing, keeping children home when 

symptomatic). 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Joan Mast 

Superintendent 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3pXgBesONmhLBSvJXlmWLRzhS8NYjRR0nLlEpfH3GGAXiRw/viewform?usp=pp_url

